
 
 

 

To,          Date: 29/06/2024 

BSE Ltd.,  

Listing Department,  

Dalal Street,  

Fort, Mumbai - 400 001  

 

Scrip Code: 530571  

Subject: Closure of Trading Window 

Dear Sir,  

This is to inform you that as per the provisions of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition 

of Insider Trading) Regulation, 2015, the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company 

shall be closed with effect from June 30,2024 till 48 hours after declaration of the Unaudited Financial 

Results of the Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2024 by the Company to the Stock Exchange. 

Accordingly, all Connected/ Designated Persons and their relatives have been advised not to trade 

in the securities of the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of trading window. We 

request you to kindly take the above on record.  

Thanking you.  

Yours faithfully,  

For Explicit Finance Limited 

 

 

Rajesh Nanda 

Director 

DIN: 06399927 

Date: 29/06/2024 

Place: Vasai, Palghar 
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